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December 2022 
Public Housing Newsletter 

Tenant Spotlight   

Guardian Pest Control REMINDERS! 

Please make sure screen doors are unlocked and pets are secured. 

Friday, December 9th 

Trinity, Garfield,  Seminary, Central, Tyronn Lue, Union, Calhoun, Bolivar 

Tuesday, December 27th 

MacFarlane, Fieldcrest, Missouri, Wade, Liberty,  Breckenridge, Singleton, Buchanan, Hassen,  Boulevard, Holt, LafayeƩe 

January 2023– Resume with regular schedule, 2nd & 4th Fridays 

Nominate Your Neighbor!! 

To nominate someone you would like to see featured in our next    
Tenant Spotlight, drop a note in the MHA  drop box! 

DECEMBER DATES TO REMEMBER 

December 2-Office closed for Administrative Work 
Day 

December 15– Resident Association Meeting, 3:00 
pm 

December 21– First Day of Winter 

December 23-Office closing at noon for Christmas 
Eve Holiday 

December 26-Office closed in observance of    
Christmas Day 

December 30– Office closing at noon for New Years 
Eve Holiday 

JANUARY DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 2 – Office closed in observance of New 
Years Day 

January 6– Office closed for Administrative Work Day 

January 16– MHA closed in observance of Martin 
Luther King Jr. Day  

January 19– Resident Association Meeting, 3:00 pm 

Donna is very 
helpful with her 
neighbors and 

follows Resident 
ObligaƟons! 

Thanks             
Donna Hinkle! 



CHRISTMAS GIVEAWAYS!!! 
Attention all kiddos—see the 
attached coloring page for 
your chance to win a $10  

Walmart gift card. Color and 
turn in to the MHA office by 

December 16th!              
Two age brackets:                       

0-5 yrs. and 6-12 yrs. 
____________________________   

Attention all adults—Stop by 
the MHA office no later than  
Wednesday, December 21st to   
enter your family in the 
Christmas ham giveaway.    

Only one entry per household 
PLEASE.   

CongratulaƟons to the  winners of our  

Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway: 

Denise Dorsey 

Donna Fisher 

The Management and Staff 
at Mexico Housing Authority 

want to wish you a Merry 
Christmas & Happy New 

Year! 

Thanks to all who participated in our   
Halloween decorating contest! 

 
1st place:  Jamie Ewens 

2nd place:  Sandy Lecoque 
3rd place:  Marci McCann 

MHA Meet and Greet! 

Stop by the Garfield Community    
Center for a holiday snack and a 

chance to talk with MHA staff! 

Drawing for our annual ham giveaway 
will take place and enter for a chance 

to win a $50 Walmart gift card! 

Thursday, December 22, 2022 

2:30 - 3:30 pm 

Garfield Community Center 

MHA Holiday  

DecoraƟng Contest 

Join us in celebraƟng the  

holidays!  Decorate your unit with lights, 
window decals or use your creaƟvity!   

Judging will be done the evening of  

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 

1st place - $50 Walmart GiŌ Card 

2nd place - $25 Walmart GiŌ Card 

3rd place - $10 Walmart GiŌ Card 

“Employee of the Quarter” 

Nominate a MHA employee!! 

To nominate an MHA employee you would like to see          
featured in our next “Employee of the Quarter,” stop by the 

MHA office and put your nominaƟon in the box out front! 








